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From: Tiffany Knuckles <tiffany@360tcpr.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 10:27 AM 
To: Amy Wooldridge <AWooldridge@alamedaca.gov> 
Cc: Shonda Scott <shonda@360tcpr.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Schedule A Briefing: Connect With The Peralta Community College Bond Program 
Team 
 
Greetings Ms. Wooldridge, 
 
My name is Tiffany Knuckles - Community Relations Liaison supporting the Peralta Community College 
Bond Program Management Team. 
 
We’re reaching out to local business groups to see if there might be interest in setting up a briefing to 
learn about how the $800 Million Bond money provided through Measure G (which passed in 2018) - is 
being reinvested back into the community. 
 
We are currently setting up virtual meetings where members of the Bond Program Team and the Peralta 
Community College District will present to your group during a scheduled monthly meeting or standalone 
meeting to share where we are currently in the spending and how the various projects are coming along 
on the four Peralta community college campuses: Alameda Community College, Berkeley City College, 
Merritt College, and Laney College. 
 
This is also an opportunity for members of the Alameda Parks Commission to ask questions about the 
project, provide input, and to have clarity and transparency around what’s happening on the ground with 
the spending of bond monies. 
 
Please feel free to reach back out to me with questions or if you'd like to go ahead and schedule a 
briefing for your group. You can also visit www.build.peralta.edu for more information on the bond 
program. 
 
Thank you, 
 
--  
Tiffany Knuckles | Community Relations Liaison   
360 Total Concept Inc.  
tiffany@360tcpr.com | www.360tcpr.com | 510.473.5603 
 
*NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole 
use of the intended recipient. Any viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by 
unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us 
immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. Thank you. 
 

mailto:tiffany@360tcpr.com
mailto:AWooldridge@alamedaca.gov
mailto:shonda@360tcpr.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/OBOGCxkw9msG5J6T8Zzdg?domain=static1.squarespace.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/uRNkCADgAxHmK9ycY5Qj2?domain=build.peralta.edu
mailto:tiffany@360tcpr.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/t_uZCBBjQyCZXVQHWD85P?domain=360tcpr.com

	3-C Written Comunication.pdf
	From: Tiffany Knuckles <tiffany@360tcpr.com>  Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 10:27 AM To: Amy Wooldridge <AWooldridge@alamedaca.gov> Cc: Shonda Scott <shonda@360tcpr.com> Subject: [EXTERNAL] Schedule A Briefing: Connect With The Peralta Community College ...


